
Some new buses being pulled off the road for repair.
Feb, 07 2008 - 4:40 PM

*VANCOUVER/CKNW(AM980)* - The Coast Mountain Bus Company says it is 
pulling some of its new buses off the road for repair.

Doug MacDonald says it involves 16 of the diesel articulated buses.

"It's a safety issue involving the parking brake valve operation. 
Apparently in some low air conditions, the brake valve can be in the 
release position and the alarm ---the maxi-brake alarm system doesn't 
function."

MacDonald says the problem was picked up during a routine inspection.

No word when the buses will be back on the streets.
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